

## BOARD APPROVED February 5, 2021

Janice Indrutz
Corporate Secretary

To: Board of Trustees

From: Mitchell E. Daniels, Jr., President MED.

Re: Request to name Dr. Jon C. Taenzer Floor

Date: February 3, 2021

I am pleased to support the attached request from Matt Folk to approve the naming of the third floor of Chaney-Hale Hall of Science the **Dr. Jon C. Taenzer Floor**. This request is an appropriate recognition of the generosity of Dr. Jon C. Taenzer who received his bachelor's degree from the School of Electrical and Computer Engineering in 1964.

I appreciate your consideration of this request.

Cc: Steven Schultz